
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CONCERNING THE INTENT OF 

THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT NO. 516,  

COUNTIES OF KANE, KENDALL, DEKALB, LASALLE AND WILL AND STATE OF ILLINOIS 

TO SELL NOT TO EXCEED $30,000,000 GENERAL OBLIGATION BONDS  

(ALTERNATE REVENUE SOURCE)  

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Community College District No. 516, Counties of 

Kane, Kendall, DeKalb, LaSalle and Will and State of Illinois (the “District”), will hold a public 

hearing on the 17th day of May, 2023, at 6:00 o’clock P.M.  The hearing will be held in the 

Community Board Room of the Dickson Center, Sugar Grove Campus, Route 47 at Waubonsee 

Drive, Sugar Grove, Illinois.  The purpose of the hearing will be to receive public comments on 

the proposal to sell bonds of the District in an amount not to exceed $30,000,000 for the purpose 

of constructing and equipping a new Career and Technical Education Building in and for the 

District.   

By order of the Board of Trustees of Community College District No. 516, Counties of 

Kane, Kendall, DeKalb, LaSalle and Will and State of Illinois. 

DATED the 19th day of April, 2023. 

 

Patrick Kelsey 

Secretary, Board of Trustees, 

Community College District No. 516, Counties 

of Kane, Kendall, DeKalb, LaSalle and Will and 

State of Illinois 

 

 


